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Christmas Celebrations  

 

The Wizard of Oz Pantomime—A big thank you to the The Friends’ of St. Gabriel’s for 
funding the M&M production of the Wizard of Oz. The children were overjoyed with 
the virtual performance and so were the staff! It was a fantastic way to start the final 
week of term! 

Pocket Money Stall—The children had a fantastic time on Friday selecting their 
pocket money stall gifts for their loved ones. We saw some interesting styles of 
wrapping too! 

Life Education—The Life Education Team came to visit us in school this week  
to deliver sessions to all classes. Children were taught a diverse range of 
interesting topics some of which included: the brain, day-to-day decisions, 
thoughts and feelings, their bodies and their friends. 

Party Day—On Thursday 17th December, it will be a Christmas Party Day in 
school. Children are invited to come in their Christmas jumpers/non-uniform. 
There will be an extra festive treat with their school lunch with the addition of 
crackers, jokes and party hats!  

School Closes for half term on Friday 18th December at the usual time. It will then re-open again 
on Monday 4th January. 

From all the staff at St. Gabriel’s, we hope you have a wonderful Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 

The Infant Nativity 2020—A big thank you to our Year 1 class for their 
performance in this year’s virtual Infant Nativity. The video will be made 
available on our school website on Friday 18th December. Thank you to 
Mrs. Wright for her editing skills! 

A big well done to Jessica in our Year 5 class for raising £170 for Blackburn 
Foodbank. Jessica made her very own chocolate reindeers and reindeer 
food to raise money for this much needed charity! 


